
 
2021 

 

Dear Parents and Students,  

 

On behalf of the teachers, staff, and administrative team, I welcome each of you to Alamitos Intermediate 

School for the 2021-2022 school year. We promote student achievement, encourage life-long learning and are 

committed to providing all students with a positive educational experience in a safe learning environment.  

 

At Alamitos, we believe an integral part of providing our students with the best educational experience is 

possible with open communication between the school and home, and with the direct involvement of 

parents/guardians in their child’s education. We invite all parents to be actively involved. In order to assist 

parents with staying informed and being involved, we encourage all parents/guardians to monitor your 

student’s academic grades, attendance and progress through your Parent Portal account.  

 

Students can pick up their schedule on Wednesday, August 11.  If you have not already done so, this is also 

the day you will turn in your signed Emergency Form, printed from Parent Portal. This signed form MUST be 

turned in for your student to receive their class schedule.   

 

Schedule Pick-up day will take place in the MPR on Wednesday, August 11, as follows:  

➢ 7TH GRADE SCHEDULE PICK UP:  8:30-11:30am 

➢ 8TH GRADE SCHEDULE PICK UP: 1:00-3:30pm 

*please note that if we do not have proof of address, updated immunization records or a completed emergency 

card on file, students will not receive their schedule. 

 

School starts on Monday, August 16 at 8:00am  

 

If at any time during the school year you need our assistance, please do not hesitate to contact the school 

office or your child’s teachers. We will happily be of service. Again, I am looking forward to meeting and 

working with you for the 2021-2022 school year in order to provide an excellent educational experience for 

your child.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

Louie Gomez 

Principal  

  



 

Schedule Pick up Day 
August 11, 2021 

 

7th GRADE SCHEDULE PICK UP ~   8:30 - 11:30am 

8TH GRADE SCHEDULE PICK UP ~ 1:00 - 3:30pm 

 

 

Bring the RED or YELLOW POSTCARD with you when you pick up your schedule – this is 

considered your proof of address: 

 

In order to receive your schedule, we MUST have the following records on file:  

➢ Signed Emergency Card (if you have not already done so)– printed from the Parent Portal 

➢ If we do not have current immunization records on file 

o All incoming 7th grade students must have two chickenpox (varicella) immunizations 

o Current TDAP 

➢ Our Media Center will be open if you need help with Parent Portal 

 

 

During Schedule Pick up – Students can obtain 

➢ Bell Schedule  

➢ Map of the Campus 

 
➢ PE clothes can be purchased during this time – check or cash only –no credit cards 

 
➢ Boys and Girls Club information and sign up 

 

 

 

 

FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL 

Monday, August 16, 2021 at 8:17 

We encourage students to be on campus at 8:00am 

 


